From: Miller, Griff <Miller.Griff@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 3:22 PM

To: Chris O'Neil

Cc: Steve Snyder; Ralph Golia; 'Sharon Fisher' (Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com);
Janet E. Kester (jkester@newfields.com); Trowbridge, Pamela

Subject: RE: Update on SPBA and HHRA EPA review

Attachments: GW HHRA EPA comments.pdf

Chris,

Attached, please find EPA’s response to the fYNOP Groundwater Human Health Risk Assessment of November 2016.

Thanks to the team for everyone’s patience during EPA’s extended review,
Griff

Griff Miller, P.E., CHMM, CPH

Lieutenant Commander, US Public Health Service
Remedial Project Manager, RCRA Corrective Action
USEPA Region 3 (3LC20)

1650 Arch St

Philadelphia PA 19103-2029

(215) 814-3407

From: Miller, Griff

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:04 AM

To: 'Chris O'Neil' <coneil@groundwatersciences.com>

Cc: Steve Snyder <ssnyder@groundwatersciences.com>; Ralph Golia <rgolia@amoed.com>; 'Sharon Fisher'
(Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com) <Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com>

Subject: RE: Update on SPBA and HHRA EPA review

Thanks, Chris. Update on the GW HHRA update: Betty Ann needed more time and now plans to complete review by the
end of this week, so EPA’s response will likely come next week.

From: Chris O'Neil [mailto:coneil@groundwatersciences.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 3:12 PM

To: Miller, Griff <Miller.Griff@epa.gov>

Cc: Steve Snyder <ssnyder@groundwatersciences.com>; Ralph Golia <rgolia@amoed.com>; 'Sharon Fisher'
(Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com) <Sharon.R.Fisher@harley-davidson.com>

Subject: RE: Update on SPBA and HHRA EPA review

Griff, thanks for the update on the review status for the GW HHRA. The fYNOP team is evaluating options for the SPBA,
and a plan has been drafted that is going through internal review. We will be in touch to discuss the plan in the next few
weeks.

Chris

From: Miller, Griff [mailto:Miller.Griff@epa.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 3:34 PM
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To: Chris O'Nell
Cc: Steve Snyder; Ralph Golia
Subject: Update on SPBA and HHRA EPA review

Hi Chris,

EPA wanted to reach out to see where things are for the proposed GW extraction/treatment at the SPBA, and | also
wanted to let you know that I'll be in touch with Betty Ann this week (both of us were out last week) and hope to have
EPA’s formal response to the GW HHRA by next week.

Thanks for any update you may be able to provide,
Griff

LCDR Griff Miller, USPHS

USEPA Region 3
215-814-3407





